
The Federal Trade Commission (FTC) has taken another step away from case-specific
evaluation of proposed mergers and toward an ex ante regulatory approach in its Oct. 25
“Statement of the Commission on Use of Prior Approval Provisions in Merger Orders.”
Though not unexpected, this unfortunate initiative once again manifests the current FTC
leadership’s disdain for long-accepted economically sound antitrust-enforcement principles.

Read the full piece here.

https://www.ftc.gov/public-statements/2021/10/statement-commission-use-prior-approval-provisions-merger-orders
https://truthonthemarket.com/2021/10/28/ftc-moves-closer-toward-ex-ante-merger-regulation/

